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We are experiencing an old fashioned winter and I hope  that you're staying warm and for some of us, just plain enjoying it. I 
drove past both of the lakes and they were both crowded with ice fishermen and snowmobile tracks around my farm are a 
pleasant site.

Brothers, we mourn the loss of Brother Mark Love. Our hearts go out to his family for their loss. I would like to thank all of the 
members and Worshipful Brother Gary Lawson for participating in his Memorial Service. You all made me very proud to be a 
member of our Fraternity.

February brings to us valentines day and a time to remember our loved ones (chocolate goes a long way).

As you already know, our February Stated Meeting was canceled due to inclement weather. Our next Stated Meeting will be on 
Thursday, March 3rd, at 7:30pm. Dinner will be served at 6:30. Please RSVP for dinner to Fred Rowe (574-784-8948 / 
frowe@mchsi.com) by Tuesday, March 1st.
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Hope everyone has a wonderful Christmas and New Year and survived the snow. I see the ground hog saw his shadow so 6 
more weeks of winter. Really can't wait until spring.

The District 20 Spring Inspection will be on Tuesday, March 8th, 6:45pm at Starlight. Participating Chapters are Starlight and 
Bristol and the Grand Officers will be exemplifying the work. All members are invited to attend.

We will have our next Stated Meeting on Tuesday March 1st at 7:30pm. Everyone is invited to stay after the meeting for 
refreshments which will be provided by Chris and Harold Rowe this month.

Hopefully we will see many if you at our March meeting!
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Message from the Worthy Matron

Dates to Remember:

Dates to Remember:

Message from the Worshipful Master

Thu Stated Meeting - CanceledFeb-3
Thu Dinner (RSVP to Fred Rowe - 574-784-8948 - frowe@mchsi.com - by March 1st)Mar-3 @ 6:30pm
Thu Stated Meeting - Refreshments to follow the meeting.Mar-3 @ 7:30pm
Wed Grand Master's Area Conference @ Lakeville - Refreshments during the breakMar-30 @ 7:00pm

Tue No Stated Meetings in January and FebruaryFeb-1
Tue Stated Meeting - Light refreshments to follow the meeting.Mar-1 @ 7:30pm
Tue Inspection at Starlight - Addendum 6:45, Baby Dedication 7:00, Award of Gold 7:10, 

Inspection 7:20 - Refreshments to follow
Mar-8 @ 6:45pm


